
Ur-Energy, Proposed Uranium Exploration at Screech Lake (EA0607-003) 
 
January 3, 2007 
 
To: Martin Haefele, MVEIRB 
 
From: Monica Krieger 
 
Re:  Clarification – LKDFN Response to Information Request  

IR0607-003-04: Special Values of Project Area 
 
It has been pointed out to me that I have now officially and completely lost my 
mind, and I wish to offer the following clarification in regards to the LKDFN 
response to information requests which I prepared and submitted last month. 
 
On page 1, I stated that "the project area is clearly within Parks Canada's area of 
interest for the national park".  I’m not quite sure what I was thinking there 
(obviously I wasn’t thinking at all), as clearly it is not.  Parks Canada's preliminary 
area of interest is much to the west of Screech Lake.  However, that being said, 
the rest of the IR response is correct, in particular the fact that Screech Lake is 
clearly within an area that the LKDFN has identified for conservation purposes 
and is a part of one of the proposed Special Management Areas under the 
Thelon Game Sanctuary Management Plan.   
 
I take full responsibility for this major error, likely the product of finishing our 
response on the last day of work before holidays (too many projects, too few 
brain cells left!), and sincerely apologize for any misunderstandings this may 
have caused.  If you require further clarification, please let me know.  
 
Marsi cho! 
 
Monica Krieger 
Manager 
Wildlife, Lands & Environment Department 
Lutsel K’e Dene First Nation 
  
 


